
Advice from the League Management Committee (Jan. '18): -

1.    Advice Notice re: pitch playability
This has been sent to all Clubs. In the event of a dispute between teams, the advice notice will be 
used by the Committee as a guide to resolving issues.
2.    Result Texts:
There are a number of Clubs failing to text their results on time. Failure to do so costs your Club 
£10.
3.    Team sheets:
            Please…. Always use the correct team sheet. You can find it on the website
            Please…. Use black ink or pen especially if you are sending your copy electronically.
            Electronically sent team sheets may be sent as early as possible. You do not have to wait till 
Wednesday.
            Please…. Full names must be written on the team sheet and should correspond with the 
name submitted each
             week and on the starring list.
            Doubling up MUST be shown on the team sheet. For each doubled up player, write which 
team the player has been
             selected for next to the letter D and then an arrow to show if she is playing up or down as a 
doubled-up player.
                        i.e. D3   or D4    
4.    Doubling Up
Players who double up MUST be identified on the team sheet as above. From now on, penalties will
be issued to teams who fail to identify a player who has doubled up.
 
5.    Teas: There is a minimum standard for teas (rule 14.5). PLEASE, do not hesitate to report a 
team if you feel the teas offered to your team are below the expected minimum. Please record this 
on the team sheet with a brief explanation.
6.    Final transfer date: The final transfer date is the 31st January 2018. No player may change 
Clubs after this date until the start of next season.
7.    Pitch Side Safety:
            It is the responsibility of the home team Captain to ensure all spectators are away from the 
team bench and that
             they remain in the spectator area.
8.    Clubs Forum
The next Clubs’ Forum meeting will be held on Tuesday, 6th March @ Taverham @ 7:30pm. All 
Clubs are welcome. Please bring with you your ideas for rule improvement. An agenda will be sent 
out nearer the time.
 
9.    Umpires:
Please check that your umpire has the correct level of qualification to umpire your game. If your 
umpire has recently been upgraded, please make sure this is registered with the NUA and appears 
on the website.

Hope this helps,
Regards, Chris Williamson
League Management Administrator


